EXTRACT FROM

REDDITCH TOWNS DEAL BOARD —25TH NOVEMBER 2022

Notes of the Meeting

UKSPF

Georgina provided an update. Pete said £295K needs to be
paid this year, with bigger totals in following years. Kevin asked
to know when things are signed off by the Government would be
helpful before the Council commits. A sub group needs to be
set up to manage this including Kevin, Gary, Pete S, Georgina,
Julia, Muj. lan hoped this assurance can be given by end of
year, with mitigations if it is not. Significant challenges on
councils puts RBC at risk if Government do not confirm the
position. Gary said it would be worth getting prioritisation would
be sensible and cover the accountability point; Gary volunteered
to pick this up.
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